APPENDIX 21

RECRUITMENT LETTER FROM ACF FOR TEACHER PACKETS

DATE

Dear [TEACHER NAME]:

On behalf of the Administration for Children and Families, I am excited to invite you to participate in the Migrant and Seasonal Head Start (MSHS) Study! Your participation is important to us! Please complete this brief survey about your experiences, as well as a Teacher Child Report (TCR) about each of the children in the study who are in your class.

This important study is being conducted under contract to Abt Associates and its partners, The Catholic University of America and Westat. The study will describe the characteristics and experiences of the children and families who enroll in MSHS, as well as MSHS programs and services.

About 150 MSHS teachers are being invited to participate in this study. Each survey takes about 40 minutes to complete. We also ask that you complete reports on selected children from your classroom. Each TCR takes about 10 minutes to complete.

Your participation is voluntary, and we strongly encourage you to participate in this study. As you may know, this will be the first nationally-representative study of MSHS in over a decade and it will provide valuable information to practitioners, policy makers and researchers about how to improve services for migrant and seasonal farmworker families.

If you have any questions about the study you can call the study team toll-free at XXX-XXX-XXXX or email them at XXX@xxxx.xxx.

Sincerely,

Wendy DeCourcey, PhD Federal Project Officer Administration for Children and Families

An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB number for this information collection is 0970-0XXX and the expiration date is XX/XX/XXXX.

DATE

Dear [ASSISTANT TEACHER NAME]:

On behalf of the Administration for Children and Families, I am excited to invite you to participate in the Migrant and Seasonal Head Start (MSHS) Study! Your participation is important to us!

This important study is being conducted under contract to Abt Associates and its partners, The Catholic University of America and Westat. The study will describe the characteristics and experiences of the children and families who enroll in MSHS, as well as MSHS programs and services.

About 150 MSHS assistant teachers are being invited to participate in this study. Each survey takes about 20 minutes to complete.

Your participation is voluntary, and we strongly encourage you to participate in this study. As you may know, this will be the first nationally-representative study of MSHS in over a decade and it will provide valuable information to practitioners, policy makers and researchers about how to improve services for migrant and seasonal farmworker families.

If you have any questions about the study you can call the study team toll-free at XXX-XXX-XXXX or email them at XXX@xxxx.xxx.

Sincerely,

Wendy DeCourcey, PhD
Federal Project Officer
Administration for Children and Families

An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB number for this information collection is 0970-0XXX and the expiration date is XX/XX/XXXX.